
Primary - After-School Clubs

Dear Parent/Carer

New clubs will re-commence on Monday 9 September 2024.

All clubs will need to be booked via the Arbor parent portal. If you have not yet activated your account, 
please click here.

Clubs will become available to book on Thursday 5 September at 6pm. Please ensure you have activated 
your account before this as there is limited availability and bookings will be first come, first served.

If you use the Arbor parent portal or Arbor parent app, you can sign your child up using these instructions: 
Signing my child up for a Club on the Parent Portal or Parent App. When choosing your club, all 6 
monthly boxes will need to be ticked (September to February) to book your place.

A reminder that, our Sports Coach will be offering trials for KS2 football, netball and cross-country teams; 
further information will follow shortly.

For your information, these after-school clubs finish week ending 14 February 2025. New clubs will re-
commence week beginning Monday 3 March 2025 and information regarding these clubs will be sent out 
nearer the time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy

Email to parents 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App

